
Town of Stoddard
Planning Board Meeting

Town Hall 7 pm
August 28, 2018

Pledge of Alliegence

Present: Dian Mathews, Chair – Jane McOsker, Vice Chair – Chris Madden 
Selectmen's Representative – Ally Hutchinson  -George Davenport- Harry Power 
Alternate

Absent: Ben Wilder

Minutes of July 3, 2918 – accepted as distributed

Correspondence:
  Budget
  Southwestern Region Planning Commission – Transportation Improvement    
  Projects (2021-2030) -  The Selectmen of Stoddard are going to suggest they look 
  at 3 intersections in Stoddard. Juniper Hill Road – 123 North – Granite Lake.

Unfinished Business:
  Rules of Procedure – This has been looked at by the board for the past 4 years, as  
   a matter of course.

  Master Plan: The board will be working on this and going over all sections. 

*Note – Dian will be sending out copies of the new Septic Rules from the State of
  Hampshire to the Board Members.
*Note – September 11 -12, 2918 Fundamentals of Planning Board Law in Keene on 
Court Street

Broadband: 
  Some of the testing has been completed. Results around Highland Lake show that
  they are not pinging at the standards set by the FCC.

Meeting Adjourned 7:45pm

Vickie Williams Secretary


